
MAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT 
 

TO PROTECT MARRIAGE AND FREEDOM OF 

RELIGION AND SPEECH: 
 

Vote in the postal plebiscite to ensure 

your voice is heard. Ballot papers will 

start arriving in the post from 12th September 

and you will have until 7th November to post 

your vote back. 
 

Vote ‘NO’ to keep the definition of 

marriage as it stands. 
 

 

 

1. 

2. 



Know the Facts 
The results of this vote will not only affect marriage. 

Behind it is a multi-billion-dollar political agenda 

driven by activists in an effort to destroy the existing 

structures of society and the family. 
 

A ‘Yes’ vote will have very serious consequences: 

- Loss of freedom of speech 

- Loss of freedom of religion 

- Explicit transgender sexual education classes will 

be forced upon our children and parents will no 

longer have a say 

- Australian business owners will no longer be able 

to conduct their businesses according to their own 

beliefs 
 

For more information visit:  

https://www.coalitionformarriage.com.au/ 

and select the ‘CONSEQUENCES’ tab to become well 

informed. Australians need to know the devastating 

effects that redefining marriage has already had on 

other countries, so that we do not make the same 

mistake. 
 

PLEASE VOTE ‘NO’ TO UPHOLD THE DIGNITY OF 

MARRIAGE AND FAMILY LIFE, AND TO PROTECT 

OUR CHILDREN FROM THE HIDDEN ANTI-FAMILY 

POLITICAL AGENDA.  

https://www.coalitionformarriage.com.au/

